
 

Kaulbachstraße 27-29, 80539 München 

Telefon: +49 89 954133-400 

Webseite: newman.haus   

E-Mail: heimleitung@newman.haus 

Dear applicant, 

Thank you for your interest in the Newman-Haus. The prerequisite for an application is the 

acknowledgement of our ethos and our “application requirements”. With your signature on the 

“application document”, you accept our requirements in the event that you should be accepted. 

Please note that we are required to primarily accept students at the University (LMU) and the 

TU. 

Please enclose the following documents in your application: 

1. one recent passport photo 

2. two written references of “personalities of public life”, who know you well (such as a 

teacher, a priest, a trainings-officer, etc.) 

3. a short, handwritten curriculum vitae (not in tabular form) 

Please send the completed application to the address named above. 

The application deadline for the winter term is June 3, and January 10 for the summer term, of 

the year in question. If you are considered as a potential resident, you may receive an invitation 

for an interview, shortly after the application deadline. In case you are offered a room or a spot 

on the waiting-list you will be informed by mid-February, mid-July, respectively. 

Please note: if you do not get a place, we will not inform you! 

In case you obtain a spot on the waiting list you need to contact the Newman-Haus (by phone 

or in writing) so that we know if you want us to consider your application for the next term. In 

the event that we do not accept your application, but you wish to have your application 

documents returned to you, we ask that you send an envelope with a stamp along with your 

application. 
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